From: Montoya, Chy - City Council District 9

To: Lapel, Emily - CC City Council Central Office
Subject: FW: Smoking on 16th Street

Date: Monday, September 11, 2017 10:57:56 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Importance: High

FYI...

From: Baker, Charles [mailto:Charles.Baker@mdch.com]

Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 10:47 AM

To: Brooks, Albus - CC City Council Elected <Albus.Brooks@denvergov.org>
Subject: Re: Smoking on 16th Street

Importance: High

Hi Albus —

| definitely think that banning smoking is a good thing, however, | think there should be designated
spots that allow for smokers. Cordoned off areas specifically maintained for them away from the
general population.

I’'m not a smoker, but | think outright prohibiting any kind of behavior is not the direction any
government should ever take. Restriction however is acceptable, and in fact could help elevate the

image of the 16M Street Mall.
Thanks for your time.

-Charles

Charles Baker | Mortgage Processor
4350 S. Monaco St. Ste. 200

Denver,CO 80237
charles.baker@mdch.com
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